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Memorandum  
 
To: Board Members 
 
From: Steven Messer 
 Acting General Counsel 
 
Cc: Leadership Team 
  
  
Subject: Board Action Report – Notation Item 2025-36 | Extension and Additional Funding for 
Contract with Pat Taylor & Associates 
 
Date: April 28, 2025 
 
 
On April 24, 2025, the Board approved Notation Item 2025-36, thereby approving the extension 
of the term of the contract with Pat Taylor & Associates to September 29, 2025 and additional 
funding in an amount NTE $45,943.50 in FY 2025 funds. 
 

Voting Summary – Notation Item 2025-36 
 

Disposition:  APPROVED 
 
Disposition date:   April 24, 2025 
 
 
 
       Approve        Disapprove       Calendar       Not    Date 
                         Participating 

 
 

S. Johnson     X                   4/24/2025 
 
S. Owens     X                   4/24/2025 
 
C. Sandoval    X                   4/24/2025 


